Total No. of Sections

Total No. of Printed Pages: 05

Code No. : B-332(S)

Annual Examination - 2018

B.Sc. - III

FOUNDATION COURSE

Paper - II

ENGLISH LANGUAGE

Max.Marks: 75

Min.Marks: 26

Time: 3 Hrs.

a2zSubjects.com

Note: All questions are compulsory

Section - 'A'

Q.1 Attempt any twenty questions:

(20)

a2zSubjects.com

Do as directed:

- i) Take.....umbrella with you to the office. (Insert suitable article)
- ii) I would like to go for walk (Insert suitable article)
- iii) She did not feel pain in her ankle until she got home. (use some/any).
- iv) The of the Indian Navy is very strong now. (Fill collective noun).
- v) Raina was attacked by a of wasps. (Fill collective noun)
- vi) People of worry when get sick. (Fill in with a pronoun)

a2zSubjects.com

vii) You and make a good partnership.

(Fill in with a pronoun)

P.T.O.

viri) 'A Tale of Two Cities' an excellent novel. (Fill in correct verb)

ix) I hope it (<u>not rain</u>) when the bride (<u>leave</u>) the mand tomorrow. (Fill using suitable tense form).

x) Most firms are aware of the need to good publ relations. (maintain/avoid).

xi) He would have come you had called him (supply i unless)

xii) you ring the bell, servant won't come.(supply if/unless

xiii) The police vehicle crashed into a traffic light while it was i of a stolen car (Fill in with the noun form of 'pursue'

xiv) I have not seen this orchestra group stage (Use preposition).

xx) He was accused murder. (Use preposition).

xvi) Somebody must have taken while I was out. (Change the voice)

xvii) You must iton this dress for tonight. (Change the voice)

xviii) Raina is will some sort of viral infection (Use suitable phrasal verb for-confined to bed)

Add missing Relatives:

xix) It is a kind of pepper you cannot eat.

xx) His wife is a woman loves to joke.

Put the following into reported speech.

xxi) What on earth has happened?

xxii) Eat up your dinner at once.

xxiii) Oh! How delightful it is! (Make Assertive sentence)

xxiv) What a beautiful garden! (Make Assertive sentence)

xxy) How selfish I have been! (Make Assertive sentence)

(3)

Vocabulary:

(10 marks)

Give the sounds produced by:

- 1) Cat
- Cow

Give synonyms:

- 3) Warrior
- 4) Greed

Use the following in sentences:

- 5) Look out
- 6) As far as

Give the noun form of the following:

- 7) Strong
-) Great
- 9) 💟 Poc

Give one word to the following expressions:

- 10) To seapk or write on a thing at length
- 11) Strangers in human behaviour

Give the name of the young ones of the following animals:

12) Goat

a2zSubjects.com

) Lion

Section - 'B'

(A) Short answer type questions based on the text. Five to be attempted: (2x5=10)

- Q.1 Why could the shepherd boy sit on the Judgement Seat of Vikramaditya and not the king.
- Q.2 Why can bores be always sure of an audience.
- Q.3 How does Vivekananda prove that spiritual ideas are not dying out, rather they have just begun to grow?
- Q.4 What is the significance of the British consultation paper in connection with India.
- Q.5 How is Feminism meaningful in the Indian context.

P.T.O.

Q.6 What was the state of Indian Economy when privatization was announced in India?

Q.7 Do you agree that new economic policy is a mixed bag of good and bad points?

Q.8 Who attacked the two small mice in a room filled with grains?

(B) Read the passage and answer the question given below: (5 marks)

In one of the poems of Tagore, someone asks, what will happen when the sunsets, as the darkness gathers, all remain silent until a small lamp light me. I Will do the best I can, said the lamp. And this came true in the history of India when the sun of Nehru had set on 27th May 1964. His death shook the whole country. Everybody felt that a said darkness surrounded them. At such a time though very few people had expected it, the Congress party elected Lal Bahadur Shashtri to take Nehru's place as the Prime Minister of India. And he did the best he could to light the way for his people at the time of great troubles. No man could have done more. Shastriji was only five feat two inches tall and his weight was about fifty kilograms. People in forcign countries used to call him 'The-little sparrow'. They did not know that behind such a figure Shastriji carried strength and speed of an Indian tiger.

Question:

- 1. What does the small lamp say?
- What shook the whole country?
- 3. Who took the place of Nehru as the Prime Minister of India?
- 4. What did the people in foreign countries called Shastriji?
- 5. What was the height of Shastriji?

a2zSubjects.com

(5) Code No. : B-332(8)

(B) Match the following:

(5)

A B
Darkness - Pace
Surrounded - Force

Elected - Absence of Light

Strength - Encircle Speed - Choose

(5) Make of Precis of the following passage and give a suitable title to it.

One great defect of our civilization is that it does not know what to do with its knowledge. Science, as we have seem, has given us powers fit for the gods, yet we use them like small children for example, we do not know how to manage our machines, Machines were made to be man's servants; yet he has grown so dependent on them that they are in a fair way to become his masters. All ready most men spend most of their lives looking after and waiting upon machines. And the machines are very stern masters.

Section - 'C'

(A) Answer the following questions in about 100 words (any two). (5x2=10)

- 1) Write a brief summary of the poem "Three Years She Grew."
- 2) Do you feel that the ending of the story is proper? If not, what sort of end you would consider proper?
- 3) Write a summary of the essay "Women and Development".
- 4) What do you understand by Globalisation? How does it influence world trade?

(B) Write an essay on any one of the following topics: (10)

- 1) If I were a Teacher
- 2) The thing I like most
- 3) Environment
- 4) Country of My Dreams